SRI AUROBINDO COLLEGE
(University of Delhi)

03.05.2024
] NOTICE

. The UGC Secretary, Prof. Manish R. Joshi along with the Joint
Secretary (Central Universities/Delhi Colleges) will visit the college
- on Saturday, 4th May, 2024 at 10.00 a.m. He will be interacting

with the teachers, staff and students of the college. All the teachers

_ are requested to be present in the college at that time.

PRINCIPAL (Offg.)



